

May 16, 2014

Mr. Rick Cattran Local Waste Services 1300 S. Columbus Airport Road Columbus, Ohio 43207

Dear Mr. Cattran,

As Director of Public Service for the City of Whitehall, and a member of the Consortium 2, I would like to invite Ashville, Ohio to join the consortium. Whitehall has been very pleased with the level of service provided by Local Waste during the time we have been under contract and feel that Ashville will benefit to be part of the consortium and that all of the current members of the Consortium will benefit from their membership.

Sincerely,

Raymond W. Ogden